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Gray, Jane K - DNR

From: Gray, Jane K - DNR
Sent: Tuesday, August 27, 2024 10:07 AM
To: Pratap Singh
Cc: Shane LaFave; Angy Singh; Mylotta, Pamela A - DNR; que@scott-crawford.com
Subject: RE: CWC East Block - Third Round of Commissioning

Hi Dr. Singh, 
 
Thank you for the update and for speaking with me today. As discussed, the DNR recommends that you submit one 
comprehensive commissioning report for the “3A” and “3B” commissioning events for DNR review and response, 
instead of two separate reports for DNR review and response. The DNR will need to consider all of the data collected 
from the “3A” and “3B” commissioning events for our review, therefore, submiƫng the commissioning informaƟon and 
discussion in one comprehensive report will be most efficient. Note that lab reports/data collected for the “3A” 
commissioning event will likely need to be submiƩed ahead of this comprehensive report to saƟsfy the noƟficaƟon 
requirements outlined in Wis. Admin. Code § NR 716.14.  
 
Please do not hesitate to reach out if you have any quesƟons. 
 
Best, Jane  
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
  
Jane Gray (Pfeiffer) 
she/her/hers 
Phone: (414) 435-8021 
jane.pfeiffer@wisconsin.gov 
 

From: Pratap Singh <psingh@ksinghengineering.com>  
Sent: Friday, August 23, 2024 3:49 PM 
To: Gray, Jane K - DNR <jane.gray@wisconsin.gov> 
Cc: Shane LaFave <Shane@roerscompanies.com>; Angy Singh <angy.singh@ksinghengineering.com>; Mylotta, Pamela A 
- DNR <Pamela.Mylotta@wisconsin.gov>; que@scott-crawford.com 
Subject: CWC East Block - Third Round of Commissioning 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.  
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Hello Jane, 
 
We have completed additional sealing measures at CWC East Block and subsequent screening in order 
to begin commissioning. CWC is planning to make additional improvements to the HVAC for select 
rooms (1054 – Fitness Room, 1055 – Women’s Lockers, 1053 – Men’s Lockers, 1049 - Storage, and North 
Mechanical Room). This will cause a delay in commissioning for those rooms. Therefore, we are planning 
to proceed with commissioning in two phases. We plan to commission the vast majority of the building, 
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including all residential units, in Commissioning Round 3A (which started on August 19th). After the 
additional HVAC improvement work is complete, we will proceed with Commissioning Round 3B for 
those rooms. We will prepare two reports for this round.  
 
Please let us know if you have any questions, and thanks for your support. 
 
Have a nice weekend, 
 
Pratap N. Singh, Ph.D., PE 
Principal Engineer | psingh@ksinghengineering.com 
262.821.1171, ext. 105 (p) | 414.313.4718 (cell) 
www.ksinghengineering.com 

 
 


